
@bloodworksnw

Small Act. Big Impact. Donate Blood.

Blood Drives:  Host a blood drive 
with your school or community.

Reward Programs:  Recruit 
donors to earn scholarships  
or show your commitment  
to donating with our Senior 
Honor Cord Program.

Internships and Volunteering:  
Apply and develop professional 
skills within Bloodworks.

Educational Presentations:

• Vein to Vein  Science-based  
curriculum focused on the importance  
of donating blood.

• Stop the Bleed®  Emergency response  
skills demonstration.

• Where the Heart Lives  A free one-hour 
hip-hop performance by The Residency 
that engages, educates, and builds trust 
around blood donation.

• Learn about Careers at Bloodworks.

Student Opportunities:  
Get involved with  
Bloodworks Northwest

Contact your Bloodworks representative or scan the QR code to learn more!



Email Templates for STOP THE BLEED® 

 

Initial Email [from intern to student groups]: 

Dear [XXX], 
            My name is XX, and I am a XXX, currently collaborating with Bloodworks NW to introduce the 
STOP THE BLEED® program to UW's campus. This 1 hour training course equips students with life saving 
skills on managing bleeding during emergency situations before professional medical assistance arrives. 
We will cover techniques such as proper tourniquet application, wound packing, and underscores the 
critical importance of maintaining a safe and ample blood supply carried out by Bloodworks NW. Given 
your RSO's alignment with the health field, I wanted to reach out and see if you would been interested 
in having a team from Bloodworks NW conduct a training session at one of your upcoming meetings. 
 

If you have any questions or are interested in learning more, please feel free to reach out! 
Thank you! 
XX 

 

 
Event Reminder: 
Hello Everyone! 
 

Just a last minute reminder about our STOP THE BLEED® training happening Today! 

Event Details: 

• Date:  

• Time:  

• Location:  
 

You'll also receive a certificate of completion at the end of the class. 
 

If you have any questions, please email us at Volunteers@BloodworksNW.org. 
 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

 

Subject: Reminder: STOP THE BLEED® Training Tomorrow at UW Bothell  
  

Hello Everyone! 
 

Thank you for signing up for the STOP THE BLEED® training! This is a friendly reminder that the class is 
happening tomorrow. 
 

Event Details: 

• Date:  

• Time:  

• Location:  
 

This free training session will equip you with essential skills such as: 

mailto:Volunteers@BloodworksNW.org


• Reacting effectively in a bleeding emergency 

• Using your hands to apply pressure to a wound 

• Packing a wound to control bleeding 

• Correctly applying a tourniquet 
• Understanding the science behind blood and the mission of Bloodworks NW 

 

At the end of the class, you will receive a certificate of completion. 
 

If you have any questions, feel free to email us at Volunteers@BloodworksNW.org. We look forward to 
seeing you there! 
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